
 
 

 

 

Ferrovie del Sud Est and Servizi Automobilistici srl 
into FS Group 
 

Rome, 29 november 2016 
 
Green light from the Ministry of Infrastructure and Transport to the transfer of Ferrovie Sud-Est and Servizi 
Automobilistici Srl  to Ferrovie dello Stato Italiane S.p.A.. 
 
The transaction closing took place on November 28th at the Ministry office. 
 
In line with the ministerial decree dated 4th August 2016, the transfer occurred after the authorization 
released by the Authority for Market and Competition and following the commitment expressed in 
restructuring the company. 

 

http://www.wordreference.com/enit/authorization

